
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Thursday 4th April 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As I am sure you are aware, our topic after Easter is Harry Potter.  In order to launch and introduce 

this topic I would like Year Five to watch Harry Potter and the Philosopher Stone.  This film is rated 

PG so therefore each pupil needs parental consent in order to watch it.  I wish to watch it on either 

Thursday 25th April or Friday 26th April.  For this reason, please can all permission slips be sent 

back to school by the morning of Thursday 25th April.  If you do not wish for your child to watch 

the film, a learning task will be provided in an alternative classroom.  

 

Any questions, please ask. 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                    Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher              Head Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

    Year 5 PG Film Permission 

 

 

Name of child: _____________________________________________                                                                                              

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to watch Harry Potter and the Philosopher Stone which is 

rated a PG.  

 

Signed:                                                                                       Date: ___________________________                                                       

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 
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